Dear Family,

There is a new way to pay reunion dues. You can now pay via Zelle. Send payments to our Treasurer, Danyelle Chisolm, using the attached QR code.

As a reminder, dues are \$15 per year. If you haven't had a chance to pay your dues for 2023 or 2024, we kindly ask that you catch up and include that with your 2025 dues payment.

Contributing your dues ensures you're in good standing to vote on important family matters like board member elections and the location of our next reunion.

Of course, you can always pay with a check. Make checks and money orders payable to "Miller-Payton Family National."

Send dues to the attention of Nana Antiwaa-Bey (Please contact for the mailing address)

Let Nana or Danyelle know if you have already sent in dues, especially if you mailed your payment in August, September, October, or November as the initial address provided was incorrect.

Thank You!

